
 
 

Shenandoah Elementary School 
Volunteer Opportunities 

 
 

Thank you for your interest in volunteering at Shenandoah 
Elementary School. 

 
 

Volunteers in the Building: We are now allowing Volunteers in the buildings. Volunteers must be fully 

vaccinated and need to complete a Volunteer Application. Mr. Ryonnel Jackson can assist you or please 

reference the website, https://www.slps.org/Page/24422 

  

Shenandoah Elementary School is ‘geared up and ready’ to always-

welcome volunteers. We invite you to become and stay connected by 

volunteering in an area that best meets your skills and talents. 

 

All volunteers must have an approved volunteer application on file 

with the St. Louis Public Schools office of Volunteer Services before 

volunteering at our school. 

  

The completed application may be returned to our school office. 

  

Please use the https://www.slps.org/Page/24422   link to obtain a volunteer 

application or contact the school office at (314)772-7544. 

 

 

 

 

https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.slps.org%2FPage%2F24422&data=04%7C01%7CConstance.Myers%40slps.org%7C4d86bf5ea07b406857b308d9d487d8c4%7C08e33d6ba654486a80e320b190ae22d7%7C0%7C0%7C637774502347953319%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=ph6t1rdzaq3xBgVVHEh%2BNS7WvACwFl4cDaQ6RmErcIs%3D&reserved=0
https://www.slps.org/Page/24422

